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BPA statement on court ruling for additional spill 
 

Portland, Ore. – The Bonneville Power Administration will follow today’s court decision that orders 

additional spill operations for the Federal Columbia River Power System. That said, this decision creates 

a new multi-million dollar obligation for the region’s ratepayers. As we stated in our newly released 

agency strategic plan, achieving the full scope of BPA’s mission requires a careful balance between 

sometimes competing objectives. Specifically, we at BPA are committed to delivering on our vast public 

responsibilities through a commercially successful business. We are analyzing the full financial impacts 

of this court decision and we will make more information available in the coming weeks.  

### 

 

 
About BPA  
The Bonneville Power Administration, headquartered in Portland, Ore., is a nonprofit federal power 

marketer that sells wholesale electricity from 31 federal dams and one nuclear plant to 142 Northwest 

electric utilities, serving millions of consumers and businesses in Washington, Oregon, Idaho, western 

Montana and parts of California, Nevada, Utah and Wyoming. BPA delivers power via more than 15,000 

circuit miles of lines and 261 substations to 475 transmission customers. In all, BPA markets about a 

third of the electricity consumed in the Northwest and operates three-quarters of the region’s high-

voltage transmission grid. BPA also funds one of the largest fish and wildlife programs in the world, and, 

with its partners, pursues cost-effective energy savings and operational solutions that help maintain 

affordable, reliable and carbon-free electric power for the Northwest. www.bpa.gov 

 



 


